
Annual Crime Figures 

 

Due to the transition of the new system and associated changes to processes, policies 
and procedures there will be no meaningful performance data for approximately 6 
months whilst the new system and processes are embedded on the police.uk website. 
 
Therefore, please note the Crime Figure Data received is from January 2022 until 
October 2022. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

End of report. 


